
Title: "Made In America" Genre: Drama, Thriller 

"Made In America" is a riveting drama series that delves into 
the lives of immigrants in the United States, centering on 
Ana Flores, an illegal immigrant from El Salvador, and 
Detective Jim Miller, a troubled ex-cop. Their collision 
sparks a high-stakes chase, exposing a web of corruption and 
forcing them to confront their personal demons.

Logline:

In the midst of a nervous breakdown and battling his own 
demons, a disgraced Los Angeles detective sets on a high-
stakes mission to locate an American infant abducted by a 
Mexican immigrant risking a re-crossing of the Mexico-United 
States border with the baby. 

Synopsis: 

Ana Flores leaves El Salvador only to be thrown into a 
whirlwind of corruption: America. A place where immigrant 
women fall victim to opportunists.

Ana kidnaps Nicole and Paul Conway's newborn son, setting off 
a frantic chase. Amid the turmoil, Detective Miller, who is 
grappling with a nervous breakdown, uncovers the truth about 
Ana's past.

The Conways' marriage is on shaky ground after suffering 
their third miscarriage. They think having a baby would solve 
everything. Meanwhile, Ana is on her way over the bumpy, 
dark, and clandestine border from her impoverished town in El 
Salvador to join her husband, Ricardo Flores, in what he 
imagines to be the promised land - California.

Enter Border Patrol Officer Cox, a man with a sinister 
agenda, who enjoys rounding up loads of illegal immigrants 
and handpicking a young girl from every fresh lot who will 
serve as his next victim. Officer Cox has his way with Ana 
and dumps her at a local gas station, violated, frightened, 
humiliated, and destroyed. When Ricardo reunites with her, he 
finds his wife irrevocably changed. The couple attempts to 
rekindle their former happiness, but the harsh realities of 
life in Trump's America take a toll.

Nicole and Paul, feeling incomplete and inadequate, yearn for 
the child they can't conceive. When Ana discovers she's 
pregnant with Officer Cox's child, she initially resists 
abortion due to her strong Christian faith. However, 
Ricardo's pressure sways her. At the abortion clinic, she 
meets Paul, the doctor assigned to perform the procedure. 
Ana, however, breaks down and is unable to go through with 
it.
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Paul sees the opportunity and goes for it. He offers Ana 
money and a loving home for her baby. She accepts. Ana gives 
birth to a healthy boy who is immediately adopted by the 
Conways. Ana struggles with her burgeoning maternal instincts 
while Ricardo grapples with jealousy.

Nicole can't wait for her newly purchased baby to fill the 
void she perceives in her life. She dotes on him, but he'll 
have nothing to do with her. He refuses to eat. Nicole is at 
a loss. Paul brings Ana to the rescue. Ana breastfeeds her 
son, and their bond grows, much to Nicole's displeasure. This 
tension leads to Ana and Ricardo's separation.

Ana soon realizes her mistake in giving up her son and 
decides to kidnap him and flee back to El Salvador. Now an 
undocumented citizen, carrying a baby not legally hers, and 
running from a powerful couple, she fights for her life.

But to her surprise, Detective Miller -- a man who was 
dismissed from the Los Angeles police force for assaulting an 
illegal immigrant and who blames Mexican drug cartels for his 
daughter’s drug overdose death -- tries to redeem himself. He 
sympathizes with Ana's plight and attempts to convince her to 
surrender before she and her son are seriously hurt or even 
killed.

In the end, Ana must outsmart her opponents, trust no one, 
and find a way to get her baby across the border...

But will she succeed?

Overview:

"Made In America" offers an intense exploration of immigrant 
experiences in the U.S., intertwining the narratives of Ana 
Flores, a resilient but haunted immigrant seeking the 
American dream, and Detective Jim Miller, grappling with 
grief and anger. As their lives collide, the series exposes 
the underbelly of American society, highlighting the 
struggles, aspirations, and sacrifices of immigrants.

Main Characters:

Ana Flores: An undocumented immigrant from El Salvador, 
driven by hope for a better life but ensnared in a world of 
corruption upon reaching the U.S. Ana's journey is marked by 
resilience, pain, and a fierce determination to protect her 
child.

Detective Jim Miller: A former LAPD officer, haunted by 
personal tragedies, particularly the overdose and death of 
his daughter. Miller is consumed by grief and anger, finding 
an unexpected connection to Ana's plight.
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Supporting Cast:

A diverse ensemble including Nicole and Paul Conway, Gina 
Sánchez, Officer Cox, and others, each with their own 
motivations and conflicts, contributes to the complex 
narrative.

Story:

The series opens with Ana's daring act of kidnapping the 
newborn son of the Conways, setting off a gripping chase 
involving Detective Miller. As their paths converge, Ana and 
Miller navigate personal turmoil while confronting the harsh 
realities of a society that exploits immigrants.

Themes of fear, forgiveness, and the resilience of the human 
spirit permeate the series. Ana's desperate quest to ensure 
her child's safety drives her to take risks in a hostile 
environment, while Miller battles his internal demons and 
societal pressures.

"Made In America" delves into the moral complexities faced by 
Ana and Miller, highlighting the blurred lines between right 
and wrong in a fractured society. The narrative intricately 
weaves together their individual struggles, shedding light on 
the challenges immigrants face amidst societal discord and 
personal tragedies.

The series serves as a poignant reflection on the pursuit of 
the American dream, examining the sacrifices, resilience, and 
unbreakable spirit of those fighting for a better life. "Made 
In America" captivates audiences with its gripping storyline, 
powerful character dynamics, and thought-provoking 
exploration of the immigrant experience in contemporary 
America.
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